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Attn: Chris Guyer

Premier Sportscars.

11th June 09.

Dear Chris,

Just to let you know that after a two-month trip via sea and road my black Mercedes 2004 SL500 finally arrived in Kigali, Rwanda, central Africa. This afternoon I removed it from the container at the bonded warehouse.  A crowd of admiring Rwandan Customs staff immediately surrounded the car; I had to fight them off! I had a good spin round the yard and hope to get it on the road this evening or early tomorrow.

I have never purchased a car without seeing it ‘in the flesh’.  I was also concerned about the distance.  Goodness knows why. 

I have never received such professional service. Your attention to detail was beyond the call of duty.  I would like to thank all your team for what they have done. It is such a refreshing experience to deal with a Company and staff who really care, not just pass on another vehicle. I would not hesitate to purchase another car from Premier. 

I think the only problem I’m going to have with this car is the amount of women hanging around my ankles when I try to walk!  Its in stunning condition. Once again, thank you all very much.

Best Regards,

Matthew Wilson

MD, Colours Ltd.

Kigali.

md@colours-printing.com

